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Invitation to the 515th Inaugural Lecture 

 
The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Kayode Oyebode Adebowale, mni, FAS, cordially 

invites the general public to the 515th Inaugural Lecture and seventh in the 

series for the 2021/2022 academic session to be delivered by Professor Grace 

O. Gbotosho of the Department of Pharmacology and Toxicology, on behalf 

of the Faculty of Pharmacy. 

 

The lecture is scheduled to hold on Thursday, February 9, 2022 by 5.00p.m. in 

Trenchard Hall. 

 

The title of the Lecture is “Stalking the Stalker: Escapades in the World of 

Malaria”. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 

 


